
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 22nd July 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy final week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 

 

Time to Reflect – Thank You!  

As we reach the end of the school year, I wanted to take this opportunity to reflect on the many 

amazing things which have taken place at St Uny CE Academy since September. From the 

launch of our forest school to activities week, sports day, feast day, residentials, school trips, the 

colour run as well as the hours of learning and enjoyment our pupils have experienced, so much 

has taken place. I want to take this opportunity to thank the staff – who work tirelessly and in their 

own time out of school to ensure our pupils experience the best education possible at St Uny. 

Once again I am lost for words when I think of how brilliant you all are. Thank you to the parents 

for their continued support of the school, what an amazing community to be part of – we feel 

very lucky. Thank you to the FOSUA for their constant support, we couldn’t provide all of our experiences without you. 

Thank you to the pupils – each and every one of you should be proud of your achievements this year, have a wonderful 

summer!  

 

New Pupil Leaders  

We are so delighted to announce our new pupil leadership team for the 2022/23 

school year. These pupils have been selected as our Head Boy & Girl / Deputies 

and as our four new House Captains. Well done to the new team, they have 

worked so hard to be selected. We were incredibly proud of all the children who 

put themselves forward for the roles, they should all be very proud of themselves.  

 

 

 

End of Year Shine Awards 

Congratulations to the winners of our 2021/22 Shine Awards. Awards were 

given for progress, sport, maths, literacy, creativity and values.  

 

Well done – we are so proud of all of you!  

 

 

Farewell Year 6! 

It is time for Year 6 to fly the nest and embark on new adventures. You have all been an  

absolute pleasure to teach and we will miss you all. Please keep us up to date with all of the 

wonderful things you are doing and continue to let your light shine!  

 

 

 

 

Baby Smith - Congratulations! 

We are delighted to announce the safe arrival of Olive Eden Ivy Smith! Mr Smith and Miss Newby are 

full of love and happiness and cannot wait to introduce you all to her very 

soon. Congratulations from all at St Uny! 

 

If you would like to keep up to date with everything taking 

place, please visit our school Facebook and Twitter pages:  

www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy 

www.twitter.com/stunyacademy  

 

For more information about the school, our curriculum and  

class-based learning, please visit our website: www.stuny.org.uk  

 

 

Have a wonderful summer – see you on Tuesday 6th September! 

 

Mr Hoskins - Head of School.  

 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy
http://www.twitter.com/stunyacademy
http://www.stuny.org.uk


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from each 

class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values (friendship,  

forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power ‘Reasoning’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Forgiveness’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Forgiveness’ in Collective Worship 
and each week in classes.  

Tehidy 97.8% 

Kynance 89.7% 

Poldark 93% 

Zennor 94% 

Godrevy 96.1% 

Mousehole 95.5% 

Morvah 92% 

Gwithian 98.9% 

Whole School 94.7% 

Attendance—our target for  

overall attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr Hoskins, Head 

of School. 

 

 

 

Wrap Around Care bookings 

Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for next half term: 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
https://forms.office.com/r/5JbmDKDMMF  
AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
https://forms.office.com/r/g5E75f2tf8  

*Please note that a non-attendance fee will 

be charged if you no longer need the book-

ing but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE 

DIARY   

 

Monday 5th  

September 

Inset day 

Tuesday 6th  

September 

Back to school  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Cornwall Music 

Service Trust 

 

The following  

lessons are  

offered in school 

with the Cornwall 

Music Service 

Trust:  clarinet, 

saxophone,  

recorder,  

bassoon, piano, 

drums and  

guitar. 

 

To book please 

visit: 

www.cornwallmu

sicservicetrust.org 

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/5JbmDKDMMF
https://forms.office.com/r/g5E75f2tf8
http://www.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org
http://www.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org

